CAHA NOMINATION LETTER FOR CAHA DIRECTORS 


Attached is the nomination form for CAHA directors for two- (2) year term beginning June 20, 2020 (CAHA Annual Meeting). Any person interested in serving as a CAHA Director shall be eligible for election providing they are in good standing with both USA Hockey and CAHA.  Nominations must be submitted by April 20, 2019 via:

   
E-mail:   
attebery@sbcglobal.net 

Regular mail: Teresa Attebery - CAHA Secretary   

           2530 Berryessa Road #255 

San Jose CA, 95132
Each director shall be elected for a term of two years.  Ballots shall be prepared and the nomination statements for each candidate shall be mailed to representatives of each Member Association (identifiable with a CAH #) and to representatives of Registered Participant Members not represented by a member association (independents and college), no less than 30 days prior to the CAHA Annual meeting, or 10 days after the date designated by the Board of Directors for receipt of nominations, whichever is later.  The ballots will contain information on the number of votes each Member Association is entitled to cast (based upon the number of Registered Participant Members registered with their Association, CAHA and USAH, from Feb. 1, 2019 through to March 31st, 2020). There shall be no nominations from the floor at the Annual meeting for CAHA directors.

All other rules governing this election can be found in Section 20.21 Election of CAHA Directors of the 2019 – 2021 CAHA Annual Guidebook.

Those current CAHA Directors interested in running for a consecutive term should fill out and submit a nomination form to be included in the ballot mailing.

Any candidate wishing to also be considered for an Officer position on the CAHA Board should note that on the nomination form. Officer positions are listed in Section 20.26 Officers of the 2019 – 2021 CAHA Annual Guidebook.
Nominees should note that part of the requirement of being a CAHA Director is volunteering time at the various CAHA scheduled events and volunteering time on the various CAHA committees. Nominees that are not able to actively participate, should reconsider their nominations.
All CAHA Directors are required to attend the CAHA board meetings in their entirety.
Sincerely,
Teresa Attebery
CAHA Secretary

